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Weston, Wis. Jan. 15 –Together we watched the formation of the new Stoney River 
Memory Care!  Now the wait is over and Stoney River is opening their doors for 
everyone to experience the community, a place where those with Alzheimer’s and 
other forms of dementia can truly thrive. 
 
Stoney River is hosting their Grand Opening Sunday January 25 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
at the brand new community located at 7704 Franciscan Way. Everyone is invited to 
tour the community, enter to win prizes, and participate in Virtual Dementia 
Tours®. 
 
Whether you are in interested in the community for yourself or a family member, or 
you are simply curious to see what the beautiful building looks like on the inside, 
Stoney River welcomes you to come and see the one-of-a-kind community. 
 
It boasts 24 suites, a resident kitchen where residents can make cookies, breads and 
other goods, an outdoor courtyard, an indoor walking path, and sun porches with 
lots of windows. The community also has recollection areas, where residents can 
take a trip down memory lane and a specially designed dining room, subtly divided 
so residents who need assistance with eating can have greater privacy. Safety is also 
a priority with a key pad entry featuring a wander alert. 
 

“We are so very proud to be a part of such an amazingly supportive, locally and 
family owned company; and even more proud to be able to be at our Grand Opening 
point.  With the amount of research, detailed thought, long term care knowledge and 
experience that has gone into our community, Stoney River Memory Care will 
certainly prove to foster a sense of true well-being and balance for our residents. 
The environment is truly designed to embrace and engage, those we love who have 
a dementia type diagnosis,“ said Communications Director Nicki Courtright. 
  

Since no words can completely describe how unique this new Stoney River Memory 
Care is, everyone is invited to stop by for the Grand Opening on Sunday January 25 
from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. to experience it for themselves.  There will be light 
refreshments, a chance to enter for prizes, and an opportunity to experience the 
Virtual Dementia Tour. For more information, please call Communications Director 
Nicki Courtright at 715-298-3833. 




